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Minutes of the May 10, 2012 Meeting  

The  May  meeting  of  Chapter  59  of  the  Society  of  Broadcast 
Engineers was held May 10, 2012 at Zarda Barbeque; 11931 West 87th; 
Lenexa,  Kansas.   There  were  18  in  attendance.   Mike  Rogers, 
chapter chairman, was in charge.  

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:04PM.  Ben Weiss read the 
minutes of the April meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes 
was by Kirk Chestnut and the second was by Steve Hendrix. 

John  Gray,  chapter  program  chairman,  indicated  that  the  June 
meeting would be an open forum.  A business item on the agenda 
will be annual election of chapter officers for the coming year. 
The July program will be presented by ENCO.

Mike Rogers commented on the potential use of single side band 
modulation on FM carriers.  This is in the experimental stage 
and  allows  narrow  bandwidth  operation  of  the  L-R  subcarrier 
therefore reducing the effects of multipath and protecting RDS & 
other subcarriers. 

There was nothing new to report on EAS for the Kansas City area.

There was no new or old business.

The motion to adjourn was by Robin Cross and the second by Steve 
Hendrix. 

Joe Talbot of Telos/Omnia/Axia presented the program on the 
latest in IP-telephony. The presentation covered IP-based 
radio/TV station telephony products.
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